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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   January 8, 2013 

 
TITLE: Recognition of Golden Corral Restaurant 
 

 
BACKGROUND:     
 
As you may know, the AVID program at La Cima hosts a Thanksgiving dinner for participating 
students and their families, hundreds of people attend this event.  Preparing turkeys for that number 
of participants is a challenge. This year staff was concerned about how they would manage to 
accomplish this task.  Assistant Principal Debbee Garcia and Family Advocate Jessica Rodriguez 
began brainstorming ways all the turkeys could be prepared for serving.  Ms. Rodriguez contacted 
Mr. Scott Hall, manager of the local Golden Corral Restaurant.  Mr. Hall and his staff volunteered to 
prepare all the turkeys, carve the meat, separate it into white and dark meat, and prepare a 
“presentation” turkey as a centerpiece.  They also donated all the stuffing.  The evening was a huge 
success, thanks in large part to the generous participation of Golden Corral and Mr. Hall.   
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The administration recommends the Governing Board thank Mr. Hall and his staff at the Golden 
Corral for all their help in cooking and carving the turkeys for the AVID Thanksgiving dinner at La 
Cima by recognizing them as the Pride of Amphi. 
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